
Cancellation of hearings/Court closures due to Hurricane Ike:

The Oakdale Immigration Court will be open on Monday,
September 15, 2008.

The Houston Immigration Court and the Houston Service Processing
Center Court will be closed September 15 and 16, but plans to reopen
on Wednesday, September 17, 2008.

Please check this site regularly for updates on hearing schedules and
court closings.


